Edward Murphy School

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

Pizza Fundraiser Reminder
Order form and money for our first pizza day fundraiser on Wednesday, November 21st are
now due. Please note that no pizza will be ordered for any student who has not brought in
their money.

Parent Teacher Night
Our first Parent Teacher night of the year will be held, in person, on Thursday, November
21st. Parents will receive an email on Friday with the information necessary for booking an
appointment.

Book Fair
The Scholastic Book Fair will be available for parents to visit on the evening of our Parent
Teacher Night. Classes will also have the opportunity to visit on Monday, November 25th. If
you would like your child to make a purchase, please ensure they have money with them.

Lost & Found / EMS Merchandise / Gently Used Clothing
In addition to our Book Fair, EMS families will also have the opportunity to purchase EMS
merchandise and gently used (and clean) EMS clothing. All will be offered at highly
discounted prices. The money of this sale will go towards student activities. All items from
Lost & Found will also be available for parents to go through.

SHINE network
Recently, Mr. Rocco arranged for the SHINE organization/Missing Children’s Network to visit
classes. They spoke to the students about Internet Safety, Setting Personal Boundaries, and
Healthy & Safe Behaviours. Please find attached various resources on these topics, in
English and French, for you to use at your discretion.



